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Commander’s Column Tim Litz
Commanders Report

Bruce Post Members,

Hope you are enjoying the great fall weather and the beautiful color changes.

QOur Post has many events coming up. Please try to attend some and support your Post. | want to
remind you, once again, how important it is for you to attend your Post meetings. This is where
decisions are made and information is first hand. Motions are made and voted on. Be part of this
process and be there to vote on issues brought up.

We will be having our annual Veterans Day ceremony on November 11th at 11a.m. in the large hall.
Many guest speakers are expected. Our Color Guard will be at their best. Our Post will shine.

The clubroom duct work project is complete. The company did a fine job and were very professional
to work with.

Our Blood Drive was a huge success. Thank to everyone who came out and donated.

Special thanks to Post member Chester Landis who always works at the drive.

Matt King as Elvis and Rock Harley as Johnny Cash will be back on December 5 performing. This
is a great show you don't want to miss.

The Post Halloween party was a good success. Thanks to all that attended. Thanks to the Ladies
that donated baked goods. Thanks to Maureen and John, Debbie and Glenn and Lynn for all their
hard work.

Our Pearl Harbor Day ceremony will be this December 7th, at noon in the hall upstairs.Please try to
attend.

| am pleased to say | have received the appointment as Special Aide-de-Camp to Commander-in-
Chief John A. Biedrzycki Jr. This is the second time in 3 years that | have received this
appointment. A Post Commander is nothing without good Officers, Committee members and great
volunteers. | thank all of you.

Finally, | want to wish everyone a Happy Thanksgiving, a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.
Be Safe.

Speak good of your Post. Be proud of your Post. You belong to a great Post.

Semper Fi

timlitzviw@amail.com

Cell:586-713-1519

Jr. Vice Commander VFW Post #1146 Jim Johns

Jr Vice CommanderVFW Post #1146 Jim Johns
Greetings Post Members! Thanksgiving and Christmas are nearly upon us. Thanksgiving has
always been my favorite holiday. Spending time with family is truly enjoyable.
We look back to the past month with sadness since we lost our Senior Vice Commander, Mike
McHale. Mike was a valued member of the Post Ritual Team.
As | reported last month, | am highlighting members of our post in this column. This month | am
introducing myself! | am Jim Johns, serving as the Junior Vice Commander of this post. | am a
member of our Ritual Team. | am an Air Force veteran who served four years, in North Dakota,
Philippines, Vietnam and Florida, from 1966 to 1969. | then continued with my education at Wayne
State University and graduated in 1973. | was the owner of Como's Collision in St. Clair Shores for
30 years before | retired. My wife Cheryl and | have been married forty- two years and have two
daughters.
As always, we would like to encourage you to solicit new members. See you at the post.
Jim Johns
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Men'’s auxiliary — President VFW Post #1146 Charles Pegelo

I'm writing this article with a heavy heart | recently lost a close friend and a dear brother in Mike
McHale so I'm just going to say its getting colder check up on your neighbors and the

elderly. Have a great day , Charlie Pegelo President of the Men's Auxiliary

Thanks for now , Men's Aux. President
Charlie Pegelo

Men'’s auxiliary — Sr. Vice VFW Post #1146 David Borgacz

Hello Ladies and Gentlemen of The Bruce Post 1146.

Thomas Hannon's Father passed away. Pray for Thomas and his family. A donation was made to
the Capuchin Missions of Detroit at the request of the family.

Anthony Tiseo, a member, and a Saint Clair Shores City Councilman passed away, Anthony had a
heart attack. Pray for Tony and his family. A donation was given to his family.

We also lost Sr. Vice Commander, Mike McHale. A good friend and comrade. He will be missed.
Include Mike and his family in your prayers.

Want to thank everyone who came out for the "Rib-Out" on September 12, 2015. Good food and
beverages were enjoyed by all. A team effort made for a successful rib-out. A special thanks to
Annie, Charley, Kathy, Paul, Kathy, Greg, Sean, Marty, and Kevin for their contributions and hard
work. Also thanks to the many others that volunteered to help.

A BIG SALUTE goes out to Charlie Pegelo and our Ritual Team representing Cpl Walter F. Bruce
Post 1146. These fine Ladies and Gentlernen put in many hours of training to perfect the
condolences given to our Comrades and their families at such a crucial time. Charlie is the Leader
of this fine group and is highly motivated to see that perfection and pride is maintained. The
Ritual Team operates strictly on donations from all willing to contribute. God Bless.

Donations from The Men's Auxiliary 1146 were given to:

A. Commander Litz for the Post.

B. DAV Homeless VETS Camp Day.

C. Ritual Team

D. Camp Trotter

E. National Home

REMEMBER; FEATHER PARTY NOVEMBER 7, 2015.

NOTE: Forgive your enemies but never forget their names.

Know someone interested in becoming a member of VFW Bruce Post #11467 Have them contact
me and | will see to it that they get taken care of.

Dave Borgacz, Jr Vice, Men's Auxiliary 1146 586-295-2221

It has been said: "All our dreams can come true, if we have the courage to pursue them.”
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Ladies Auxiliary Diane Stanley-President
Auxiliary President - Diane Stanley

Hello Auxiliary Members, time sure is flying. | just wanted to remind you of a few things that are
coming up in the next couple of months. The Kids Halloween Party will be held on Oct 25th from 12
to 2 PM. The youth activities chairman has asked for volunteers to decorate their trunks and

come pass out candy to the kids. Candy will be provided to everyone to hand out. Also, a Feather
Party will be held on Nov 7 and this is always a fun event. Please come out and join the fun. The
doors will open at 6PM.

Veterans Day Services will be held on Nov 11th at the post.

The Women's Expo is being held on Nov 18th This is always a fun event for both men and women.
The Auxiliary Meeting for Nov will held on Nov 5th. | would really like to see more attendance at the
meetings. Don't forget men are now eligible to join the Auxiliary. They must meet the same
requirements as our female members to join.

Diane Stanley

Auxiliary President

Ladies Auxiliary Terri McCloy-Treasurer
586-899-9554 terri_mccloy@wowway.com
Meetings

Reminder: Auxiliary #1146 meeting day is 1st Thursday of the month. Our next meeting is Nov. 5,
2015. Our December meeting is Thursday December 3, 2015 @ 7:00pm. This is our Christmas
meeting followed by our pot luck dinner. Come and join us. Bring a dish to pass. Let's all join in and
work as a team and have a successful year.

Membership

The 2016 membership dues started going out at the end of July and have been coming in. Keep it
up!

Remember, 2016 dues need to be paid by December 31, 2015. If not, your key card will not work in
the door and you will not be a member in good standing. So get those dues in! Dues are $25 for
continuous member.

You can always convert to a life membership. As of August 21, 2015, the Ladies Auxiliary is now
called the Auxiliary. This is a change at the National level. We are now accepting applications from
men also. You will still need the same criteria as the woman to join.

Contact: Kay Eiswirth (membership chairman) 586-413-9934 or Terri McCloy (Treasurer) 586-899-
9554 with any questions you may have.

Checks Payable to: VFW Auxiliary 1146 & mail to: Terri McCloy 22105 Colony SCS, M 48080.
Do you know someone who would like to join? Ask for an application. Always are looking for
new members. Remember, RECRUIT, RECRUIT, RECRUIT! Let's all try to recruit one new
member.

Membership forms are in the clubroom-ask the bartender. Also the Quartermaster station
has them.

Also you can ask any auxiliary member for one.

Hospital Chairmanship Special thanks for those that have donated their time & donations!
HOMEMADE items are taken down to the John Dingell VA Hospital.

* | f you like to crochet, how about making some lap robes so we can take down to the VA Hospital.
Call me and | can make arrangements to pick them up.

* Do you volunteer your time at the VA Hospital, Nursing Homes or Hospitals? If so, let me know
the hours volunteered, where you volunteered, miles driven and date. If you know of someone who
is not a member and volunteers, let me know. There are awards for auxiliary and volunteer work.
*Books and magazines-not more than 3 months old can be brought in to be taken to John Dingell
VA Hospital.

Contact Terri McCloy 586-899-9554 for arrangements.

* Always looking for small containers of toiletries.
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Cell Phones for Soldiers

Thanks to everyone who has donated used cell phones. So far our post has collected over 800
phones. For every phone that is turned in, a 100 minute calling card is sent to the troops. The ladies
auxiliary adopted a Cub Scout troop that are now Boy Scouts and have assisted them with their
worthwhile project. There is a box in the clubroom marked "Cell Phone for Soldiers”. Keep the
phones coming!

Veterans & Family Support

Kathryn Dailey-Holsten from the Auxiliary is collecting Campbell's Labels for National Home. Bring
to a meeting or look for the box in the clubroom to put them in. We also have our new veteran pin
for sale. It is called "They Are the Stars on Our Flag". $2 each. Contact Kathy @ 810-841-8579.
Bingo

Don't forget Bingo is held in the large hall on Monday nights. Doors open at 5:00pm. Early bird
game starts at 6:15pm. Come out for a night of fun!

Nautical Bike Ride Afterglow

The AuxiUary hosted the Nautical Bike Ride Afterglow (food & drinks after their bike ride) on Wed.
September 16, 2015. We had about 70 bike riders come back and purchased drinks and sold some
dinners. The Senior Center also sold their apple pies. We had some mterest in membership, sold
some pins, had information on the scholarship program and youth group. We got the Auxiliary
information out to them. Thanks to all those that made desserts and helped out at the event. It was
very much appreciated.

Woman's Expo

The Auxiliary is having their Woman's Expo will be held on Wednesday, November 18, 2015 from
&pm - 9pm.

We hold this event in the large hall. We can accommodate up to 40 vendors. Tupperware,
Pampered Chef, Tastefiilly Simple, Wild Tree, 31 Gifts, Candles, Jewelry, Psychic, Chair Massage,
Order Homemade Christmas Cookies, ltems for your pets, Crafts and much more. Open to the
public. Spread the word and bring your friends down. $1 admission gets you a chance to win a door
prize. Proceeds help for our Veterans Projects. We are collecting combs & brushes this year.
Please bring them to expo for extra chance at door prizes. Contact Terri McCloy 586-899-8554
Feather Party

Our Meat Raffle will be held on Saturday, November 7, 2015 in the large hall. Doors open at 6pm.
Come join us for a night of fun. You may bring in your own munchies. Drinks will be for sale. We will
be serving hot dogs.

Youth Group

Boys & Girls may join this group. This group does different projects for the veterans. Contact:
Nancy Gaglio

5BB-757-4883.

Kids Christmas Party

Contact Nancy Gaglio 586-757-4883

Next G2 will not be out until January, 2016 so

Happy Thanksgiving, Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year to All!l!

Save Our Post — SOP Donations....
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DAD'S POST #193 DAD'S DOINGS GERALD S DEZENSKI SECT'Y/ TREASURER
GREETINGS DAD'S POST #193 MEMBERS

THE YEAR SURE HAS GONE BY QUICKLY, HOPE THINGS WERE GOOD FOR YQU. ON
BEHALF OF THE OFFICERS AND MEMBERS OF POST #193 WE WISH ALL DAD'S AND
MEMBERS OF THE VFW

A PLEASANT AND HAPPY THANKSGIVING AND A MERRY CHRISTMAS.

THE YEARLY DUES PAYING TIME IS HERE ONCE AGAIN FOR YOU ANNUAL PAYERS, THE
DUES ARE STILL $15.00 AND $1.00 FOR A KEY CARD WHEN THEY BECOME AVAILABLE.
MAKE CHECKS

PAYABLE TO : DADS POST #193 AND SEND TO ME:

DAD GERALD S DESENSKI

18589 MCCORMICK

DETROIT, MICH. 48224

F.Y.l. MY PHONE # IS 313-527 6571 OR E-MAIL gdezenski@comcast.net

OUR LAST MEETING FOR THE YEAR IS NOV. 22th AS THERE WILL NOT BE A MEETING IN
DEC.,

QUR BINGO IS GOING GOOD, STOP BY TO CHECK IT OUT ON MONDAYS AT 5;30 WHEN
THE DOORS OPEN, AND DON'T FORGET OUR MEETINGS THE 4 th. SUNDAY OF THE
MONTH AT 2 PM

YOURS IN COMRADESHIP, DAD GERALD S DEZENSKI

NOVEMBER 18 2015 BAR COMMITTEE ELECTIONS.

3 INDIVIDUALS ARE UP FOR ELECTION IN ODD NUMBERED YEARS.

THIS IS A VOLUNTEER JOB. THERE IS NO PAY AND THERE ARE NO FREE DRINKS. THIS IS
A COMMITTEE

OF SEVEN VOLUNTEER'S WORKING FOR THE GOOD OF THE POST.

AS A BAR COMMITTEE MEMBER. YOU MUST BE ABLE TO SHARE THE FOLLOWING DUTIES:
- ATTEND BAR COMMITTEE MEETINGS

- TAKE CLUB ROOM INVENTORY

» BE ABLE TO SHOP AT DIFFERENT STORES

*« RETURN POP CONTAINERS

« MUST BE AVAILABLE TO CHECK IN DELIVERIES FOR THE CLUB ROOM

« OTHER DUTIES AS REQUIRED

WITHIN 48 HOURS OF ELECTIONS, ALL SUCCESSFUL CANDIDATES SHALL MEET AND
VOTE FOR

CHAIRMAN, CO-CHAIRMAN, SECRETARY AND BOOK-KEEPER.

BAR COMMITTEE MEMBERS SHOULD BE TRAINED IN EVERY BAR COMMITTEE JOB .
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NEWS FROM THE CLUB ROOM Dennis

NEWS FROM THE CLUBROOM

HELLO EVERYONE! COME ON IN AND ENJOY YOUR CLUBROOM. WE HAVE "HAPPY HOUR"
AND DAILY FOOD SPECIALS ON OUR MENLU.

WE HAVE KARAOKE BY ALLISON ON THE SECOND AND FOURTH FRIDAY'S OF THE MONTH
STARTING AT 8 P.M. UNTIL ? COME ON DOWN AND SUPPORT HER AS SHE WILL ALSO BE
PLAYING DANCE MUSIC. ON NOVEMBER VETERANS DAY, CLUBROOM WILL NOT OPEN
UNTIL NOON. ON NOVEMBER 26™ THANKSGIVING DAY, CLUBROOM WILL BE CLOSED. ON
DECEMBER 24TH CHRISTMAS EVE CLUBROOM WILL BE CLOSED AT 6 PM AND WILL ALSO
BE CLOSED CHRISTMAS DAY. ON DECEMBER 26™ SATURDAY NIGHT THE CLUBROOM
WILL BE FEATURING THE ORBITSONS AND THE 2" ANNUAL SANTA BABY PIN UP
CONTEST. THE EVENING WILL START AT 7P.M. WITH WHAT IS CALLED, DRUNKEN

BINGO. ANYONE WHO ATTENDED LAST YEARS EVENT WILL REMEMBER WHAT A GREAT
TIME WE, ALL HAD. ON DECEMBER 31, NEWYEARS'S EVE , 9 P.M. TILL 2 AM, WE WILL BE
FEATURING THE BAND "BLOCK PARTY".

PLEASE BE PATIENT AND REMEMBER OUR KENO AND PULL TABS ARE THE LAST ORDER
OF BUSINESS FOR OUR BARTENDERS. MEMBERS OF BRUCE POST AND AUXILIARIES
PLEASE USE YOUR CLUBROOM KEY CARDS AS OUR EMPLOYEES HAVE OTHER DUTIES
TO PERFORM. ALL OF THE CLUBROOM EMPLOYEES AND CLUBROOM COMMITTEE
MEMBERS WISH YOU ALL . MERRY CHRISTMAS & HAPPY NEW YEAR

If you have any suggestions or complaints about our clubroom contact Dennis at 1-586-772-1146
Ciubroom 1-586-772-1146

Dennis Houser clubroom chairman

Kathy Dailey-Holstein is collecting Campbell's Labels for National Home. | have put a box in the
clubroom that says "LABELS FOR EDUCATION."

You can also bring them to the meeting and turn them in to me. We have also ordered more

pins!! The "Star Pins" were all sold out and we were able to order morell!

Thanks to everyone who bought the pins and also thank you in advance for collecting labels. Every
little bit helps!!!

Kathryndaileyholstein@yahoo.com

And from the editor:

Ten Important Facts to Remember as You Grow Older:

Number 10 If you love somebody enough, you can still hear their laughter after they're gone.

Number 9 - Death is the number 1 killer in the world.

Number 8 - Life is sexually transmitted.

Number 7 - Good health is merely the slowest possible rate at which one can die.

Number 8 - Men have two emotions; hungry and horny, and they can't tell them apart. If you see a gleam
in his eyes, make him a sandwich, you have a 50% chance of being right.

Mumber 5 - Give a person a fish and you feed them for a day. Teach a person to use the Intemet and they
won't bother you for weeks, months, maybe years.

Number 4 - Health nuts are going to feel stupid someday, lying in the hospital, dying of nothing.

Mumber 3 - All of us could take a lesson from the weather. It pays no attention to criticism.

NMumber 2 - In the 60's, people took acid to make the world weird. Now the world is weird, and people take
Prozac to make it normal.

Mumber 1 - Life is like a jar of peppers. What you do today might burn your ass tomorrow.

...and as someone recently said to me:

Dan't worry about old age; it doesn't last that long.
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November 2015 =—

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday  Friday Saturday

1 y. 3 4 5 6 7

82nd Airborne Bar Committee Feather Party
Meeting 8 pm Meeting 7 pm 6 pm
Ritual Team
Bingo MCC Meeting Practice Ladies Aux.

Doors open S pm| Post 7573 10an & 7:30pm |Meeting 7:30 pm

8| 9 10 11 12 13 14

HAPPY VETERANS
OCC Meeting BIRTHDAY DAY
5th District 7:30 pm U.S. MARINES | SERVICE AT
Meeting 11 AM
Post 7573 Bingo Men's Aux.
10 am Doors open 5 pm| Meeting 7 pm
15 16| 17| .. 18 19 20 21
Meeting
7:30 pm
Women's Expo
Gpm -9 pm
Ritual Team
Bingo Exec. Board Practice DAV
{Docors open 5 pm| Meeting 7 pm 10am Meeting 5 pm

22 23 24 27 28

SOA Meeting THANKSGIVING
Post 9021 Ritual Team DAY
Dads Post Bingo Practice CLUEB ROOM
Meeting 2 pm |Dmrs open 5 pm 10an & 7:30pm CLOSED

T IHAPPY

= THANKSGIVING



December 2015

MADE IN
i

AMERICA

Sunday

Friday

Saturday

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday

MCC Meeting
Post 7573

Ritual Team
Practice
10 am & 7:30pm

3|

Bar Committee
Meeting 7 pm

Ladies Aux.
Meeting 7:30 pm

4

5|

Elvis Is in the
Building

Feal Harbor
Ceramony

g82nd Airborne

8l

9

10

12

Doors Open 5 p

Meeting 8 pm Ritual Team
Bingo Men's Aux. Practice
Doors COpen 5 pm| Meeting 7 pm |10 am & 7:30pm
13 14 15| 16 17 18 19
OCC Meeting Post Meeting
7:30 pm 7:30 pm
Ritual Team
Bingo Exec. Board Practice DAV Kids Christmas
Doors Open 5 pm| Meeting 7 pm 10 am Meeting 5 pm Party 12 pm-2 pm
20 21 22 23 24 25| 26
Christmas Eve | CHRISTMAS
G-2 DAY
Deadline 1 pm The Orsitsuns
Ritual Team are back in the
Bingo Practice Club room Club room club room . Fun
Doors Open 5 pm 10 am & 7:30pm | Closed at 5 pm CLOSED starts at 7 pm
27 28 29 30 31
S0A Meeting
New Years Eve
Postaned Band in the
Club room
Bingo




Bingo at Bruce Post
Dads Post # 193

Bingo Every Monday
Doors open at 5 pm
Bingo starts at 6:15 pm

IMPORTANT NOTICE

Cpl. Walter F. Bruce Post is now one of the charitable organizations participating in the Charity
Motors, Inc. Car Donation Program. People can donate a car they no longer want/need, receive a tax
deduction, and designate "BRUCE POST " to receive the proceeds from the sale of their car. If you
are interested in participating in this program, please call CHARITY MOTORS ,Inc. at (888) 308-CARS
and designate Cpl. Walter F. Bruce Post #1146 as your charity.

New VFW Members

Nicholas A. Miller Harold E. Anderson Donald |. Hartway
Robert J. Reilly Billie G. Batty Thomas P. Mc Clary
Thaddius S. Zayde Thomas G. Hannon Michael S. Mc Hale

New Men's Auxiliary Membe Deceased Men's Auxiliary Members

NONE REPORTED NONE REPORTED

Deceased Ladies Auxiliary Members

NONE REPORTED NONE REPORTED

The G2 is a bi-monthly publication of the VFW Cpl. Walter F. Bruce Post # 1146, 28404 Jefferson Ave,
St. Clair Shores, Ml 48081.
Suggestion, submissions,comments may be submitted to the Editor
Al Miller at alanmiller2457 @gmail.com




pinner Specials

At the VFW Bruce Post #1146
Monday

Marinated Chicken Sandwich, French Fries and Draft Beer or Pop
$4.95

Tuesday
Philly Cheesesteak Sub, French Fries, and Draft Beer or Pop
55,25

Wednesday
Chicken Hani Pita, French Fries, and Draft Beer or Pop

55.50

Thursday

Hamburger, French Fries, and Draft Beer or Pop

$4.50

Friday
Grilled Ham & Cheese Sandwich, French Fries, and Draft Beer or Pop
54,75

Dinner Specials Available Spm-10pm



VFW Bruce Post #1146 Apparel Order Form

. Walser ¥. Bre The Bruce Post “On The Lake” sailboat logo will be printed on the left chest.
146 V.EW,

Color options are blue with white logo, white with blue logo or black with
white logo. All shirts are adult sizes only—50/50 Cotton/Polyester. If you
prefer Made in USA products, please inquire as those items will have a
somewhat higher cost.

Short Sleeve T-Shirt Long Sleeve T-Shirt
Size Qry Color Cost TOTAL Size ary Color Cost TOTAL
M 510 5M 512
MD $10 MD $12
LG 510 LG 512
1X $10 1X $12
2 513 2X $15
3% $14 3x $16
Short Sleeve Polo Long Sleeve Polo
Size | QY Color Cost | TOTAL || size | arv Color Cost | TOTAL l
SM §17 SM s19 5
MD 517 MD 519 i
LG 517 LG 419 |
X $17 1X $19
X 519 EX $21
3x 520 EX $22 1
Sweatshirts
Size | QTY Color Type (circle) Cost (circle) TOTAL
5M Crew Hooded Zipper $13 $20 425 QUESTIONS:
MD Crew Hooded Zipper 513 520 525 George or Kay
LG Crew Hooded Zipper 513 520 525 Eiswirth
1% Crew Hooded Zipper 513 520 525
2X Crew Hooded Zipper | $15 $22 %27 ASRATIIEIR
3x Crew Hooded Zipper | 516 $23 3528

Orders must be prepaid. Checks made payable to Bruce Post #1146 VFW. Print clearly  below. Drop in Post mail box outside
Quartermaster’s office or mail to George Eiswirth, 29920 Jefferson Ave, SCS, MI 48082,

Name: Total Enclosed: 5

Phone:
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All Bruce Post 1148
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if we are to continue to provide the proper Ritual Service that our
decessed comrades are antitied to, we must increase our ritual

Commplete (oo Stop Security Corporation
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team ranks. There have been times in the past that we have T w
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the moring or evening services can contact Charie Pegelo at
586-TTR-T156 or call the Post at 586-TTE-1146 and bkaave your
name and phone number. You will surely be contacted

Yours in Comradeship

Charlie Pegelo

Chairperson of Cpl. Waler F. Bruce Post w146 Ritusal Team
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Dominic (586} 445-0225
Cpl. Walter F.Bruce
Post #1146 V. F.W.

"On beautiful Lake St.Clair”
28404 E. Jefferson Ave, 5t. Clair Shores, Ml 48081

St. Clair hur&s
open  (586) 415-0800

Lunch 32215 Jefferson Ave.
Cdust South of Masconic)
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3 Beautiful Banquet Halls
Available for Most Occaslons
Weddinge - Showers - Banquets - Graduations
Corporate Parties - Holiday Parties - Reunions
Annlversaries - Meetings - Bowling Parties

Funeral Luncheons

Sira MNausan
frvtans o Chirsd o

Pl SBLTTZTT9G
Fas SAT7RI004
slrsiEriscsaintodon.com

Full Service Catering Avaiiable
For Hall Rental Information
Contact Ann Pemberton

586-777-3265

Joseph’s Party Store

COMPLETE LINE OF GROCERIES
DESCOLINT
POP — BEER — WINES — CHAMPAGRES
Lo, Moncy Orders. Kowalski Meats, Mot Sanowiches
OFEM T DAYS 1O AR — 70 PRA — SLTELAYS 10 AW = § PR
9108 HARFPER — T7R-4380
CORNER OF RARTOR — 5T, T 5

The Bruce Paosr Mameorial is giving overyons an opporiunity o participats in thin Historoal Project.
YWou can participate by purchasing a personalized brick to be et arcund the Monumant

Tho pqmqrqﬂl.n.:l Erick may be ordered by mail. Ordoers are restricted to an individoal or Tarmily
{ fum. jobin Jomnss, John ond Mary _Inn—.. danin Jonss Family, Jobn Jonas Miserd, Fla)
A soparate order form is reguired for each bri Additional ornder fornmes ar available at the post bar,

Personalized Bricks are ‘only $75.00 Each
13 VW A PLEASE HURRY AND PLACE YOUR ORDER NOW

i All ordars are final. No cancallaticns or refunds can be accoptod
The mamee must it within (23 lines of (12) spaces each
TEAR OFF HERE

RGN Lt A

Address:

City - State: Zip: Phone
Make your check or money order payable to Bruce Post 1146 VFW Monument Fund
and mail to Bruce Monument 28404 E. Jefferson Ave St.Clalr Shores Ml 428081-2570
Plsase print individual name, familty name, etc. (Leave blank space betweaen nanmaes)

Bernie Jarrombeak : SS8-77 1148
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